
MMHSL Report for the 01-20-15 MHSLA Board Meeting 
 
President: Mike Simmons 
Secretary: Iris Kovar-Gough 
Treasurer: Susan Kendall 
Representative to the MHSLA Board: Iris Kovar-Gough 
 
MMHSL did not meet in January and questions for the board meeting were solicited via a list serv email. 
 
Events: MMHSLA had a holiday part December 17th at Heidi Schroeder’s home. It was a resounding 
success and a good time was had by all who attended. 
 
Announcements: None 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Iris Kovar-Gough MMHSL Representative to the Board 
 


